
 

NRPSI PresentaƟon at the University of Sheffield 

 

 

On 1st March 2024, Phil Muriel presented to the MA TranslaƟon Studies Cohort at the University of Sheffield 

 

Phil Muriel, a PracƟƟoner Non-execuƟve Director of the NaƟonal Register of Public Service 
Interpreters (NRPSI) and the recently launched NaƟonal Register of Public Service Translators 
(NRPST) delivered a presentaƟon at the University of Sheffield. 

 

For more details see: 

www.nrpsi.org.uk 

www.nrpst.org.uk 


